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Ripon Board of Education Seeks Candidates

RIPON, Wis. — The Ripon Area School District Board of Education is seeking applicants to

serve on the board through appointment. The Board accepted School Board Member Nate

Zimdar’s resignation from his position at their regular meeting on Monday, April 17, 2023. The

term of the open seat ends in April 2025.

Per Board Bylaw 0142.5 - Applicants should submit a written notice to School Board

President David Scott by emailing him at scottda@ripon.k12.wi.us and also copy into the email

Board Secretary Jolene Meyer at meyerj@ripon.k12.wi.us or by submitting a hard copy via US

mail or delivering the notice to the district office at 1120 Metomen St., Ripon. The deadline to

submit is by 4:00 pm on Sunday, April 23, 2023.

The Board shall interview all interested candidates to ascertain their qualifications at a

special meeting scheduled for Monday, April 24, 2023, at 6:00 pm in the RHS Community Room.

Individuals who expressed interest and were interviewed on April 3, 2023, will be considered for

this appointment and need not reapply. Appointment by the Board to fill a vacancy shall be by

a majority vote of the existing Board.

Any comments or questions, please contact Dr. Mary Whitrock at (920) 748-4600.
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